
Good evening dear supporters, 
 
Tomorrow morning, I will ride from home with my husband to Devon and pump up my 
kilometers to 1300. This will be my nineteenth ride and to make it even, I will make #20, my 
final ride. Not my final, final ride, but my final ride in aid of KWCS for this year. 
  
Sixteen of us have raised 67% of our $100,000.00 goal equaling $66,901.00. I'm proud to report 
that, thanks to all of you, I have led the pack and am finishing with a grand total of $8,775.00, 
alongside my tour roommate, Debbie, who just now achieved $8,775.00 as well.  
 
It's been a terrific Tour of Hope, at Home, and I hope that all of you have had a bit of fun 
reading my blogs.  
 
You'll hear from me again this week and later this summer for my final report on the numbers.  
I'll say it again, THANK YOU, THANK YOU, THANK YOU for supporting the Kids!!! 
Affectionately, 
Diane 
 
"Life Begins and Ends With Family"  Melanie Alyson Callan 
 


